
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing on a zoning variance request filed by Michael 

& Margaret Charnota affecting property located at N7490 Menominee River Drive, 

Porterfield, WI  54159.  026-01189.000 PRT GOVT LOTS 2&3 S23 T32N. 

 

The public hearing shall be held at 5:45 P.M. on Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at the 

Porterfield Town Hall. 

 

Action on the variance request will take place at the June Town Board meeting on 

Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. at the Porterfield Town Hall. 

 

 

     Amy Linstad 

     Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 


